
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
From the President 
A big congratulations to everyone involved in putting together the “Doing it 
for Jarrod Day”. The course was full all day and a great day was had by all. 
The $5000 raised for the charity is a great achievement by the club. We are 
excited to start planning for next year’s event.  

 
Bruce Fraser is driving another series of ‘Ladies 
Get into Golf@MMGC’ clinics throughout March. 
Anyone available to assist, please contact Bruce. 
We thank Bruce for continuing this great 
initiative.  
Go to our Facebook page for registration 
information. 
 
A big thanks to Marcus Ward for organising the 
Volunteers’ BBQ held on 6th of Feb, to show 
appreciation to those who dedicate their time to 
working on and around the club.  
Well done on both the course committee and 
match committee holding respective meetings in 
the last couple of weeks.  
We are looking to begin the stockpiling of 
material for the path repairs in the coming week 
or two. Hopefully we can lock in our contractor to 
begin the works in early March. 
 
Matt Willis-
President 
 
From the Captain 
The last month 
has seen plenty 
of good golf 
being played 

over a few great events. Firstly the highlight of the month was 
clearly the Jarrod Lyall Day that was a huge success with drama to 
close the day out that couldn't be scripted. A fantastic field of 72 
played in the AM and PM time slots with the prize winners below. It 
was a great day that generated about $5K for the Lyall Foundation 
which was sensational. Just as sensational was the late afternoon 
play off that decided the winners of the afternoon groups in front of 
a boisterous but appreciative crowd. A huge thank you to the 
volunteers in no particular order Dave Hudson, Gary Liddy, Kelly 
Spry, Elaine Henderson, Matt Willis, Nathan Fairley, Jane Thomas, 
Carolyn Doyle, Sean Smythe, Jim Hynes, Brian Collins, Damien Leatch, Marcus Ward and Bruce Fraser 
who all put in an amazing effort to make it the day that it was. If I have forgotten anyone, I 
apologize.  
There are plenty more pics of the day on our Facebook page. 
 



 
 

  Am Winners PM Winners 

Winners Tony Carter, Jack Carter, Jeremy 
Clare, Trevor Toholka 
(replacement for Brian Collins) 

Phil, Thomas, Dave Dunstan, 
Frank Manago, Spiro 
Korkoumelis 

Runners Up Andrew Robinson, Peter Lord, 
Gary Kirwin, Greg Bubek 

Matt Willis, Darcy Doyle, Patrick 
Doyle, Aaron Edmunds 

      

Ladies Winners   Noni Harvey- Little, Suzie Ferrari, 
Ann Hudson, Janine Lord 

      

Longest Drive (Men) Jonno Langmaid Ryan Toholka 

Longest Drive (Women)   Janine Lord 

      

Nearest to the Pin     

1st/10th David Hudson Greg Mighall 

3rd / 12th Martin Webber Jim Hynes 

8th David Watt Greg Mighall 

16th Marcus Ward Aaron Edmunds 

      

 
The January Inform Osteo Monthly Medal went 
to Ryan Toholka with a great score of nett 65. 
The 26th February is the Nuleaf Tree Services 
Monthly Medal which is also the Medal Of 
Medalist for those that qualified being M. 
Hoiles, T. Atkins, B. Freestone, J. Plowman, 
M.Salter, S.Keating, M.Doyle, D. Hudson and T. 
Littman. 
 

From our valued sponsor 
Welcome to IN FORM Osteopathy,  
The Macedon Ranges’ premier Osteopathic 
Clinic. Offering Osteopathic Treatment and Remedial Massage.  
Our experienced team can treat people with the following conditions: 
Low back pain, Sciatica, Knee pain, Headaches and Migraines, Pre and Post Natal care, 
Sporting injuries, Asthma, Jaw /Facial pain just to name a few. 

• We also offer Dry Needling, Laser Treatment and Ultrasound 
therapy. 

Looking for that hole-in-one?  Make an appointment and come and 
see us today to get you moving and feeling your best. 

• For Mount Macedon Golf Club Members we are offering a 
20% discount off your Initial Appointment with us. 

Bookings can be made online at gisborneosteo.com.au or by calling 
our fabulous reception staff on 5428 3113 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fgisborneosteo.com.au%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cce92cf1e05d74281060d08d8249d7279%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637299605930281163&sdata=PsJ7gGOnKpNQBNR96iLONl%2BMG%2BmPOIDM8HJRPV%2FhkuA%3D&reserved=0


There was no mid week Mug of the Month for 
January as it coincided with  Australia Day.  
The winner on the day was Ian Gill with a great 
score of 41 stableford points. 
The Singles Matchplay is now down to the final 
pairing of Rob Beatson and Marcus Ward. 
Hopefully this March final will be played at a time 
that other members can get around and watch this 
play out as it is one of our most prestigious club 
events. 
 
Saturday was the Ash Wednesday Memorial 3 
person ambrose and we had a brilliant field of 54 
and some awesome scores to compliment the day. 
Winners were the team of Jerome Langmaid, 

Patrick Doyle and Matt Willis with a gross 54!!! nett 51 which included two individual eagles to Matt. 
The Match Committee held a lengthy meeting which resulted in many positive outcomes for the 
course and members. That information will be circulated to the members. 
 
Mick Doyle-Club Captain 
 

From Our Valued Sponsor UFS Pharmacies 
“As a mutual organisation owned by our members (not by shareholders), any profits we 
generate are invested back into the business for the benefit of our members, customers 
and the community. This means we are keen supporters of a range of initiatives, 
organisations and community groups in the locations our businesses operate. 
  
Our mission is to improve the health of our 
members and the local community. 
  
UFS operates 20 pharmacies in the western 
region of Victoria and three in the inner north 
of Melbourne. Our pharmacies are renowned 
for delivering professional, caring and trusted 
advice, with exceptional service and a 
personalised approach.” 

 
Gisborne UFS Pharmacy Neale St 
Hardy’s UFS Pharmacy Brantome St 
 
OH&S Report 
Following the recent event where an ambulance was required to attend but was unable to get 
access onto the course, a new protocol will ensure access by emergency vehicles can be secured. 
 
From the Kitchen 
A reminder to those Saturday members who wish to purchase food during the day. In order to limit 
wastage, food is prepared based on the number of players who register for competition by Friday. 
Small numbers registered during the week for the afternoon means less food is prepared and 
therefore available. 
 



 
Club Shirts 
Here are the sample shirts available from Ikon Sports. 
As they are different materials, they will be available to sample in the clubhouse from next week. 
Sample shirt sizes will also be available to try on. All shirts are navy blue and yellow. 
A booking request sheet will be on display. Cost is approx $40. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


